
Chuck Kuba, 
Iowa Diamond –  
  ‘How to Buy  
   a Diamond  
   the Way a  
   Professional Does’ 
 
Chuck Kuba is the president and owner of Iowa 

Diamond in Des Moines. Prior to founding Iowa Diamond 
in 1999 with his wife Lynn, Mr. Kuba served as executive 
vice president and general manager of Nebraska 
Diamond in Lincoln, a company that was established by 
his family in 1980. 
 
Mr. Kuba is an expert in high-demographic marketing 
with over 40 years of experience, 24 of them in the 
diamond and jewelry industries. His father was a lapidary 
who cut colored gemstones for the trade and his 
grandfather manufactured men’s rings and was a 
pioneer in jewelry metallurgy. Mr. Kuba’s cousin taught 
jewelry making and design at the Gemological Institute 
of America and his sister is a co-founder of Nebraska 
Diamond. With wife Lynn, who is senior vice president, 
daughters Jennifer and Melissa, and two grandchildren 
that have joined the company part-time, Iowa Diamond 
is now a fifth-generation jeweler. 
 

Kuba_continued ctrl/click here 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

Network News 

 

May 2014 

Next meeting: Thursday, May 15 
 

Mama Lacona’s  
3825  121

st
 

Urbandale, Iowa 
720-0022 
5:30 pm 
 
 
 
Entrée choices:  

 
 

--Salmon with coconut rice, sauteed veggies 
                 OR 
--Top Sirloin with roasted potatoes, sauteed  
     veggie OR 
--Grilled Rosemary Chicken (marinated in honey, 
oil, balsamic vinegar), mashed potatoes, sauteed 
veggies 
  
All served with salad, bread, non-alcoholic 
beverages (upon request), and dessert (white 
chocolate bread pudding with rum caramel 
sauce ) 
 

To sign up for this meeting, contact 
http://mwniowa.org/calendar/ 
before May 12. Dinner fee is $25. 
Guests with more than two visits 
per year are $35. 

 

 

 

For mor information about Mama 
Lacona’s, see 
http://mamalacona.com/ 
 See the Iowa Diamond website at: 

http://www.iadiamond.com/ 

 

http://mwniowa.org/calendar/
http://www.iadiamond.com/aspx/howtobuyadiamond.aspx
http://mamalacona.com/
http://www.iadiamond.com/
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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Visit our website: www.mwniowa.org 
 
 

 

President’s Letter – 5.2014 
 
Oh how I love the sun! What a difference the sun can 
make, to us and to the environment. I think I need 
sunshine as much as the flowers do. I know we need the 
vitamin D that we get from the sun, but I really need the 
sun for energy. I don’t think I have the light deprivation 
thing, but I really have more energy when the sun is 
shining.  I can see if the sun is shining while I’m working. I 
wonder, those of you who have an office or job where you 
can’t see if the sun is shining or not, are your moods 
affected by light deprivation? One good thing about all the 
cloudy days, it really makes you appreciate the sun when 
it does come out.  
 
If you like shiny things and a little bling, come to our MWN 
meeting and dinner at Mama Lacona’s on May 15th. Our 
speaker is Chuck Kuba, owner of Iowa Diamonds. I’m sure 
he has some interesting facts about diamonds. Maybe 
we’ll hear some fun stories about diamond shopping, and 
maybe the story behind those dancing frogs. It has to be 
good, after all, diamonds are a girl’s best friend.  
 
Hope to see you there.  
 
Janet 

2013 Officers: 
President: Janet Seeberger 
Vice President: Becky Patton-Quigley 
Secretary: Casey Polk 
Treasurer: Sus Sweitzer  
                   (and Diana Dubuisson) 
Programs: Connie Blodgett and  
                    Roxanne Morrow 
Newsletter: Lois O’Donnell  
At large: Barb Hawbaker 
                 

Do you know anyone who would like to join 
Metro? Simply pass this link to them: 
http://jotform.us/form/91801357671 or, even 
better, ask them to come to our next meeting! 
 

 

 

Do you have ideas for speakers or 

restaurants 

 that would be good locations for our 

meetings? 

 If so, contact Connie Blodgett 

 or Roxanne Morrow.  

 

Your suggestions 

 are always welcomed! 

 

http://www.mwniowa.org/
http://jotform.us/form/91801357671
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INTERESTING STUFF 

 

 

A great time was had by all 

at our April meeting – 
 

Kimberly Baeth spoke about her successful 
business, Golden Openings. Her encouraging 
remarks urged all attendees to find what you are 
passionate about and work to make it happen. It 
takes a lot of hard work and team work, but it can 
happen for you. 
 
Kim brought samples of her gala opening 
products, including a banner with our Metro 
Women’s Network name on it. We had a ball 
posing like we were having a grand opening! 

Opportunity Grant Fund Recipients 
Two members of MWN have been chosen to receive Opportunity Grants this year. They will 
be announced at our May meeting.  
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STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING  

(Chuck Kuba continued) 
Previously, Mr. Kuba was employed as an account executive with a major Midwest advertising agency, as publisher of 
Performing Arts magazine, general director of the Lyric Opera of Dallas, director of marketing and communications of 
The Dallas Opera, assistant executive director for institutional advancement of the Asolo Center for Performing Arts, 
and as director of marketing for the Florida Philharmonic Orchestra. 
 
As a sales and marketing consultant, Mr. Kuba has worked for a variety of clients, including Ford Motor Company, the 
University of Nebraska-Lincoln, Texas Heart and Texas Children’s Hospital, Saint Joseph Hospital Foundation in 
Houston, The Texas Clinical Research Center, the Lied Center for Performing Arts, The Nebraska Repertory Theatre, 
and the Magna Carta in America Foundation for touring and development. 
 
In the area of community service, Mr. Kuba currently serves as president of the Des Moines Area Religious Council and 
past president of the Iowa Jewelers Association.  Previously, he served as both vice president and treasurer of the Des 
Moines Metro Opera and as a founding member of the Clive Public Arts Advisory Commission. A professional musician 
himself (double bass), he is a board member of Music Under The Stars and plays regularly with the “Java Jews” 
Klezmer band and the “Iowa Diamondtaires”, the house band for Iowa Diamond. He is also a former member of the 
board of directors of Temple B’nai Jeshurun in Des Moines.  

 
Nationally, Mr. Kuba was appointed by the Secretary of State to serve on the Florida Strategic Cultural Planning 
Taskforce and was invited by the National Endowment for the Arts and Southern Arts Federation to participate as a 
panelist on outreach programs and the Americans With Disability Act. He also served on Grants Review Panels for the 
states of Florida and Texas as well as the Nebraska Arts Council. He is a former member of the Nebraska Public Radio 
Citizens Advisory Board, former president of the Nebraska Brass, and former board member of the Lincoln Symphony 
Orchestra Association. He is the former president of the Jewish Federation of Lincoln Nebraska and continues to be a 
member in good standing of Holland Lodge No.1 AF&AM of Houston, Texas. 
 
Mr. Kuba holds a Graduate Gemologist diploma from the Gemological Institute of America, a Bachelor of Arts degree in 
non-profit management from the University of Nebraska, has held a teaching assistantship at Florida Atlantic 
University, and continues to lecture at college campuses on monopoly and oligopoly in the diamond industry as well as 
marketing, advertising and public relations. He has been accepted as an Accredited Senior Gemologist by the 
Accredited Gemologists Association, is registered as a Certified Diamontologist with the Diamond Council of America 
and has the distinction of being a Jewelers of America Certified Senior Management Professional. He has taken best-in-
show, first and second place awards in Iowa Jewelers Association Design Competitions and designed the Championship 
Ring for the Dirt Track Truck Racing Association. 
 
Under his leadership, Iowa Diamond has grown rapidly and was named one of the fastest growing private companies 
in the country by Inc. Magazine in 2007.  In 2012, the company was awarded the IJO National Recognition Award as 
the Best Family Diamond Store in America. Iowa Diamond has also been accepted into membership of the 
Independent Jewelers Organization, Jewelers Vigilance Committee, Jewelers of America, The Diamond Council of 
America, and the Iowa Jewelers Association, as well as the Greater Des Moines Partnership and the Better Business 
Bureau (A+ Rating).  
 
Mr. Kuba has been married for 44 years to his wife Lynn, who is Senior Vice President of Iowa Diamond. They have two 
daughters and four grandchildren.  
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MORE INTERESTING INFORMATION 



 

 

STEERING COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 
 

May 2014 
Minutes MAY 1, 2014 
 
Attendance 
Steering committee present 

Janet Seeberger, President; Becky Patton-Quigley, Vice President; Casey Polk, Secretary; Sus Sweitzer, Treasurer; Connie Blodgett, Programs; 
Roxanne Morrow, Programs; Lois O’donnell, Newsletter; Barb Hawbaker, At-Large 

 
Call To Order 
Janet Seeberger called the meeting to order at 5:25 p.m. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Motion was made to approve the minutes from the April 3

rd
 meeting, the motion passed. 

 
Treasurers Report 
Sus Sweitzer updated the group on the balance of the MWN account, which is $2,240.40.  Sus also supplied a hand out of YTD transactions. 
2 guests paid for dinners that we’re carrying forward (due to inclement weather, etc.). 
Becky Patton-Quigley will contact perspective member, Vickie Monaco. 
Casey Polk contributed $21.00 towards the Opportunity Grant Fund from scarf sale at the April 24 dinner. 

 
Programs Report 
The May 22 dinner will be at Mama Lacona’s, Chuck Kuba from Iowa Diamonds will be the speaker. 
The June 19 dinner will be at Urbandale Golf and Country Club, Abby Miller, Acupuncturist, will be the speaker.  Roxanne Morrow requested 
topics that Abby could speak about…a lively discussion followed. 
There is no July dinner. 
The August meeting will potentially be at Gino’s West, Connie Blodgett is keeping an eye out on the progress of their opening.  Denise Forney will 
be the speaker and will talk about multi-generational styles.   
The September dinner conflicts with the ‘Girls Night Out’ event.  Becky suggested combining both events.  She also suggested including a flyer in 
the gift bag given to attendees.  Will be decided at a later date.  
The October meeting will be at Sam and Gabe’s. 
The December social and several possible sites were discussed.  
 
Becky suggested investing in a projector for guest speakers AV needs.  We will research pricing and maintenance and continue the discussion. 
 
Old Business 
Member list. Review memberships; see if we are on track.  This was not discussed as time became an issue for Opportunity Grant vote. 
 
New Business 
 
There were 2 Opportunity Grant requests, and the vote was unanimous to grant both equally.  Recipients will be announced at our May meeting. 
Announce current membership and plan for the reminder of the year.  Casey Polk will prepare post cards to send to past members and will bring to 
the May dinner for committee members to sign.  Message will be ‘we miss you, consider coming to a nice dinner and hear a great speaker’.  
Casey will also put together professional looking folder/packet that will include by-laws, etc. for current and new steering committee members.   
Printing needs for post-cards, greeting cards and business cards was discussed.   Vista was suggested vendor.   
Start thinking about Women of the Year nominations and planning – did not discuss. 

Roxanne will speak at the May dinner regarding current cruise line discounts/deals. 
 
Next Meeting 
The June 5

th
 meeting will be conducted via e-mail. 

 
Adjournment 
Due to length of meeting, not all business was discussed and meeting was adjourned around 6:45 p.m. 
 
Casey Polk, Secretary 
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Guest, Dues, and Attendee Policy 
Guests may attend two meetings in a 12-
month period at the member rate of $25. 
Any additional programs attended during 
that period will be $35. Membership annual 
dues ($40 by check or pay pal) cover the year 
of 2014 (January thru December). 
Reservations made but not attended will be 
expected to pay the dinner fee. 
 

 

 

 

Dues news for 2014 
 
It was decided members will pay their 
dues of $40 in January for the entire 
year.* That way, the treasurer does not 
need to track expiration dates for 
everyone. For 2014, members who are 
“paid ahead” will pay a lesser prorated 
amount, according to our spreadsheet 
dates. Starting 2015 and after, everyone 
will pay the full amount at the first of the 
year. We will try to email all of you the 
amount to expect. 
 
 

*New members joining after January will pay a 
prorated amount for the rest of the year. 

 

MORE INTERESTING STUFF 

Remember – you can use PayPal when signing up for our 
dinner meetings! It’s fast and efficient … and safe. You 
can use PayPal for the membership fees, too, if you 
wish. It’s another way we try to support our members 
with this convenience. 
 
 

 

 

MWN Meeting Dates for 2014 
 
Mark your calendars now!  
 
Business/Dinner Meetings 
May 15 
June 19 
July - no meeting. 
August 21 
September 18 
October 16 - Woman of the Year celebration. 
November - no meeting. 
December 4 - holiday social meeting. 
 
Steering Committee Meetings 
June 5 (via email) 
July - no meeting. 
August 7 (in person) 
September 4 (via email) 
October 2 (in person) 
November -  no meeting. 
December - no meeting (holiday social only). 
 
All members are welcome to attend steering meetings. 

 
 

 

WELCOME to all our new members who 
have joined this year: Maureen Mitchell, 
Barb Hawbaker, Katherine Young, and 
Sandy Viers.  
 
If you want to be active in the steering 
committee, just talk to one of the 
members. THANKS! 
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Members: Submit your ad or announcement to admin@mwniowa.org by the first Thursday of each month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

deb@bhfsinc.com 

Chef Terrie Kohl, Owner / Instructor / Member of Metro 
Women’s Network 

Country Club Market 

2624 NW 157th St.  
Clive, IA  50325 

515.987.5957  

terrie@countryclubmkt.com  

www.countryclubmkt.com    

 
 

 

 

MEMBER AD-VANTAGE 

mailto:admin@mwniowa.org
mailto:terrie@countryclubmkt.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001r7cqHhSXPImglqAa5o-G5xF00EujRuVztza5RbDB3ar6-4BMHt_cBatpx8CQfQge5PnlLozoGOoorflcypdQxM0TQJVif15eYDxIoNP8exVjkta24CA9ZYzpAwuN0OtW5Bgh4agek5Rdg7ADdK1sqc4GQVka8zVoufEk7qa_sZhle-BNa5x_sA==&c=xhqz1suTniK5S5NVtVIRg8hnnBWcKc8fVaYKU6utSsnaL3X3qnEEOw==&ch=b2Ik1xe2VGcqwo8otw83Akxhi-LmdZ-plS4r79sZvEx2c40mbEPWuw==

